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NEW MASS SCHEDULE 2022 

Praying the Rosary—OLOR Cathedral Chapel  

weekdays after each 7am and 9.30am Mass 
 

Sacrament of Penance / Reconciliation  
OLOR Cathedral  Saturdays  9 am - 9:30 am 
Queen of Peace Church Saturdays 4:30 pm-5:15 pm 
 

Adoration for Vocations 
Every Friday 7pm-8pm OLOR Cathedral 

 

Exposition—in OLOR Cathedral 
Every First Friday of the month from 10am– 10pm  
 

Cenacle prayer group meets every Thursday after 
8.45am Mass at QOP church.  All welcome! 
Private Prayer  Our Cathedral Chapel is open for 
private prayer from 8am-8pm.  
 

If a Priest is needed in a matter of emergency, after 

hours or on the weekend, please call 0458 351 843. 
 
 

To follow us on FACEBOOK go to: 
www.facebook.com/HornsbyCathedralParish 

Parish Website: www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby 

HORNSBY CATHEDRAL PARISH CLERGY 

ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER SUNDAY—
3 JULY 2022 

Today is the 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time and the 
day that the Australian Bishops and our National 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Catholic 
Council have invited us to celebrate Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander Sunday. Our Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander Catholics number over 
130,000 and are growing strongly. 
 

Today we acknowledge that God has been walking 
with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples, making His 
presence known through a continuous living culture over many 
thousands of years. 
 

We pray in thanksgiving for these ancient peoples who have 
enriched and sustained our continent over all that time. We praise 
God for the people who nurture the land here in our Parish that we 
call home. 
 
 
 

SUNDAY MORNING TEAS 

 

OLOR CATHEDRAL: 
Sunday morning tea following 9:30am Mass is  
back at OLOR Cathedral. If anyone would like to be 
included on the morning tea roster or have any questions, kindly 
reach out to Christina Crasto on 0408 610 411 or 
christina.crasto@live.com.au. 
The morning tea roster requires you to set up a table, serve and 
clean up - not much in it. 
Looking forward to hearing from you.  
 

CATECHIST NEEDED 
Seminarian Rosan Mathew takes three Special Religious Education 
classes.  Due to Rosan’s studies and his duties at our Parish his  time 
is in demand.    
One of his classes at Normanhurst Public School is on Wednesdays 
from 10:30am until 11:00am.    
We are looking for someone who would be interested in taking this 
class.   
If you are that person, please contact Louise Spencer on 0475 887 
735 or email spencerxyz2427@gmail.com.   
Thank you. 
 

COULD PARISHIONERS PLEASE COLLECT THEIR 
ASSIGNED PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES  
OLOR Cathedral — Please collect from the Fr Nulty room. 
Queen of Peace Church — Please collect from rear of Church. 
If you want to contribute via other methods  to the parish (eg direct 
Debit or Direct Credit) and no longer require your Planned Giving 
Envelopes please let the parish office know asap.  

First Reading                  Isaiah 66:10-14 

Responsorial Psalm      Psalms 65:1-7, 16, 20. R.v.1 

Second Reading            Galatians 6:14-18 

Gospel Acclamation     Colossians 3:15, 16 

Gospel                             Luke 10:1-12, 17-20 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

PARISH NEWS 

OLOR Cathedral:  
Mon   7:00 am 
Tues  7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Wed  7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Thu    7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Fri      7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Sat     9:30 am (live-streamed)  
 
All 7:00am Mass are live-
streamed 

QOP Church: 
Tue   8:45 am 
Wed 8:45 am 
Thu   8:45 am 
Fri     8:45 am 
Sat    8:45 am 
 

Korean Mass 
Tue & Thu   7:30 pm 
Wed & Fri 10:00 am 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

Weekday Mass Schedule 

OLOR Cathedral: 
Sat    5:00pm (Vigil) 
Sun   8:00 am 
          9:30 am (live-streamed) 
        11:00 am  
          6:00 pm 
 

Filipino Mass 3:30 pm 
(Every 2nd Sunday of each 
month) 

QOP Church: 
Sat    5:30 pm (Vigil) 
Sun   8:00 am 
 
 

Korean Mass  
Sat    7:30 pm 
Sun 11:00 am  
          5:00 pm 

(02) 8379 1700 

cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au 

Private Bag 3000, Hornsby 1630 

Parish Office hours: Mon-Fri 9am-4:20pm 

http://www.facebook.com/HornsbyCathedralParish
mailto:christina.crasto@live.com.au
mailto:spencerxyz2427@gmail.com


 

Peter’s Pence Collection – 3 July 2022 
On 3 July 2022, we join with many Parishes across the world in 
taking up the annual Peter’s Pence Collection. The Peter’s 
Pence Collection provides for the charitable works and 
structures of mercy identified by His Holiness, Pope Francis.  

Your donations express solidarity with those most in need. 
With your support, the whole Church can continue – in the 
words of Pope Francis – “to walk, to search for, visit, meet, 
listen to, share with and stop at those most in need”. 
Funds assist projects including emergency help to those in 
need due to natural disasters, communities impacted by 
COVID, war, oppression and disease. Our generosity allows 
the Holy Father to respond to those suffering with love and 
compassion. Thank you for your generosity.  

Last year, the Peter’s Pence appeal in Australia was largely 
cancelled due to COVID-19 and your support this year is 
gratefully received by the Holy See. 
Please give generously to the Peter’s Pence collection 
occurring at Masses on weekend of 3 July 2022. Or jump 
online to donate at our parish website using the reference 
“Peter’s Pence”.  
 

WINTER APPEAL  2nd July & 3rd July 
QOP Vinnies Winter Appeal 
Normanhurst Vinnies continues to help people in the 
Normanhurst area who are having difficulties coping with 
everyday’s cost of living. We have over 80 families in the area 
who need some assistance from time to time. Our assistance 
ranges from food vouchers, basic furniture, washing 
machines, fridges and clothes, medical costs, rent, etc  
 

The Normanhurst conference will be collecting Vinnies’ 
envelopes for the Winter Appeal after the Masses on 2 & 3 
July. The envelopes are available at the front table. Donations 
in the form of cash, cheques or credit card are acceptable and 
details for receipts can be written on the slip in the envelop. 
 

In addition, clothes, blankets, goods and non-perishable food 
can be dropped of over the weekend (2 & 3 July) between 
10am and 3pm at the basketball courts on the exit from the 
Cathedral where the Vinnies Youth Group will be there with a 
truck to collect the goods. 
 
Cathedral Vinnies Winter Appeal 
Vinnies Youth team will be collecting for our winter appeal 
between 10am and 3pm on both days of the weekend.  
 

Collection will take place at the basketball courts on the exit 
from the Cathedral. We would really appreciate donations of 
good used clothing, warm blankets, socks, ladies and men’s 
underpants small med, large tinned foods, spaghetti, baked 
beans, tuna with ring pull lids, pasta sauce, pasta, 2-minute 
noodles, juice, long life milk, tea coffee, weetbix, muesli bars 
for children’s lunches. Donations will be used to support our 
families and our homeless persons in our area.  
 

We really appreciate the support you give to SVDP. 
Shirley Kelynack Regional President Hornsby  0401 041 443 
 
 

May we ask you to pray for   those who are affected by 
the recent floods, those affected by war, those who are sick, 
those who are struck with the virus, those who have tested 
positive and those in isolation. 
 

We remember those who died recently: Theodore 

Buot ● Nicanor Larracas ● Rainier Larracas ● Eddie Pineda ● 
Eduardo Razon ●  Gino Ermes Castellarin ● Silvia Villacres 

 

Anniversaries: Matthew Lee ● Purita Mong ● Jovito Juinio 
● Maksimilijan Papp ●  Gulu Fernandes ● Leonora Clementir ● 
Pablo Clementir ● Brendan Thomas Stubbs  
 

We pray for the sick: Michelle Manjon ● Allan Ivers ● 
Martin Palisi  

 

Understanding Scripture! 

 

Lectors / Proclaimers of the Word ministers, do you want 
to: 

• Learn more about the Bible? 

• Grow in faith with other members of your community? 

• Get the support of your parish and clergy? 

• Successfully help others on their faith journey? 
Get useful tips to influence you in your ministry? 
If so, you are in the right place. Read on! 

We are offering 3 sessions involving guest speakers, 
reflection time and conversation to help you on your faith 
journey. As we get to know each other we will grow in 
knowledge and understanding of the Word of God. 
Proposed itinerary: Prayer, Speaker (25 mins), Reflection, 
Discussion and close. 

Save the dates 16 July, 20 August | 2:30pm-3:30pm 
Venue: Fr Nulty Room 
Please contact the parish office via 
email: cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au 
to add your name to the list or for more information. We 
are excited to share this opportunity with you. 

 

LIKE SINGING? 
Try MSDYC (Mari Stella Diocesan Youth Choir) 
All are welcome, no auditions 
MSDYC is looking to recruit new members who love to sing 
or play musical instruments of your choice. With mixed 
ability and experience, we aim to positively impact our 
parish community and as such regularly sing at the 9:30 AM 
Masses on the 1stand 4thSundays of each month and 
participate in Diocesan events.  
We meet at the Fr Farrell meeting Room apposite OLOR 
Cathedral for vocal warm-ups and choir rehearsal 1.5 hours 
before Mass start. 
Join an amazing choir MSDYC.DBB@gmail.com or call the 
parish office 8379 1700 
 
 

YOUNG ADULTS BUSH WALK  Young Adults are 
invited to join the Catholic Youth Broken Bay team for a 
bush walk on Sunday, 17th July. We will be walking part of 
the Crosslands to Berowra Waters track, following 10:00am 
Mass at St Patrick’s Church, Asquith. 
Bring your own snacks/lunch and water for the hike, as well 
as a water bottle, hat and sunscreen. Contact Jen for more 
information: jen.healey@bbcatholic.org.au 

 
 
 

PRAISEFEST Catholic Youth Broken Bay together with 
Glorious, a group of enthusiastic and creative young adults, 
invite young people across the diocese to ‘Praisefest: 
Welcome to Mercy.’ 
Date: Friday, 19th August from 7:00pm – 9:00pm at Our 
Lady of the Rosary Parish at The Entrance. 
 
 
 
 

HAVE YOU CHANGED ADDRESS, EMAIL ADDRESS 
OR CREDIT CARD DETAILS?  
Please let the parish know if you have changed your 
address, email or credit card details so we can update our 
data system. Thank you. 
 
 

WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS 
Welcome to anyone who is joining us for the 
 first time today, or has only begun to come  
to Mass here recently. It’s great to have you.  
 

Please pick up a welcome pack from the back of the church.  
Thanks for building your spiritual home with us. 
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